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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and is pleased to advise them that an informal meeting of the working subgroup established at the meeting of July 1, 2008, to consider Chapter III, Article 5, of the operative section has been scheduled.  Said informal meeting will be held tomorrow, Wednesday, July 2, in the Miranda Room, at 10:30 a.m.

The Secretariat would also like to remind delegations that this Working Subgroup is open to all delegations interested in participating.
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